Ian Boland,
Droimín,
Bonnettstown,
Tullaroan Road,
Kilkenny,
0879396325,
ian.boland@ucdconnect.ie
19/10/17
To whom it may concern,
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am a graduate of Business and Law from UCD. I am applying for a position on your trainee solicitor programme which I saw on your firm’s website and heard about through the career development centre in UCD. 
I would be very interested in working for Byrne Wallace as I feel that the training I would be given would provide me with the best possible start to my career in the legal profession. It is apparent that this training programme will enable me to fulfil my potential as a lawyer. I have a particular interest in Banking and Commercial Law and also have an interest in Licensing Law. I feel the experience gained by me with your firm would be invaluable. 
I am a diligent and hardworking student which will enable me to participate effectively as part of a team on your trainee solicitor programme, if chosen. I believe that from my experience so far in the workplace that I have developed excellent interpersonal skills which I believe would be enhanced with your firm. 
During my time in UCD I undertook Banking and Commercial Law modules as part of my course and I have developed a particular interest in these subjects and would hope to pursue these areas further as part of my professional career. 
I believe that the culture and values inherent with your firm would enable me to develop the necessary personal and professional qualities as a trainee. 
I look forward to hearing from you in due course.
Yours faithfully,
Ian Boland.

